
GPPSA
presents

Annual
Family Picnic!

at Grange Park Playing Grounds

Please come along to meet the GPPSA team 

and other parents and enjoy a pleasant

Saturday afternoon. You will have the 

opportunity to find out more about the opportunity to find out more about the 

GPPSA if you are interested in joining our 

team and help make a difference to our 

school!

Don’t forget to bring your picnic blanket, Don’t forget to bring your picnic blanket, 

raincoat, umbrellas, sunglasses, (wellies) 

spare change for when the kids want to 

jump on the inflatables!!

Hope to see you there!

GPPSA

Please feel free to bring your

own picnic food if you wish. 

We will also have drinks for sale.

Please don’t forget to keep our school clean and take your rubbish away, thank you!
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Parents with children in Nursery,
Reception and Year 1. 

Keep up to date! Follow us
@grangeparkassociation


